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NORTH CAROLINA CREDIT UNION DIVISION 

NOTIFICATION TO CLOSE A BRANCH 

Upon completion, the notification can be emailed to support@nccud.nc.gov or mailed to North 
Carolina Credit Union Division, 205 W. Millbrook Road, Suite 105, Raleigh, North Carolina 
27609. 

Credit Union Name:  

Address of branch to be closed:  

Will members be reassigned to an existing or new branch location:    Existing or    New 

Address of existing or new location:   

Total number of branches after proposed closure:  

Describe the factors contributing to the closure of the branch:  

Discuss steps management is taking to provide continued service to members that used the branch: 

I understand that NCGS §54-109.6 requires written notice to NCCUD for any change to its place 
of business and approval of the Administrator for any new branch location.  If requesting 
approval for a new branch location, NCCUD requires a completed NCCUD Branch Application. 

I certify that the information listed above is true and accurate. 

Credit Union Officer Title Date 

NCCUD reserves the right to request additional information. 
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